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F-3   Cahill Superstars 
           Newsletter 

Language Arts 

We enjoyed practicing 

different ways to read. 

The children are having fun 

reading digital books on 

EPIC, reading from their 

book bins, and reading to 

others. In writing, we are 

working on a long write 

from one of our jots. We 

are trying to focus on a 

small moment. I tell the 

children that we want to 

think about the seed, not 

the whole watermelon. 

This week the children 

were introduced to a set 

of vocabulary words. We 

continued to discuss nouns 

and finding them in a 

sentence. 

Social Studies 
We played a fun jeopardy 

game to help us review for 

our chapter test! Next 

week, we will learn about 

different places in the 

United States. We will 

continue to learn about 

directions and maps.   
 

Math 
This week we began 
working on mental math 
and estimation. The 
children are working on 
adding and subtracting 2 
digit numbers. They are 
using mental math and 
estimation strategies. One 
strategy we are utilizing 
are number bonds. We also 
are working on rounding to 
the nearest ten and the 
nearest hundred. You can 
always draw a number line 
and find the two 
benchmark numbers and a 
midpoint. We will continue 
to work on rounding. 

            

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

-Today we celebrated our 

school wide C.A.R.E.S kickoff 

celebration. The children 

rotated through stations. 

Each stations focused on a 

different C.A.R.E.S behavior.   

 

Important Dates 

Sept 30th-Oct 1st School 

is closed 

Friday, Oct 4th- Picture 

Day  

Friday, Oct 4th- Writer’s 

notebooks decorated  

Have a terrific 

weekend! 


